
THE WHITE HOUSE

January 17, 1985

Dear Margaret:

Ron and I were so pleased to see you at
Camp David just before Christmas and we
hope that you and your party particularly
enjoyed your visit.

Thank you so very much for the 1984
Halcyon Days enameled box. Your thought-
ful gift is a lovely addition to my col-
lection of miniature containers. I
truly appreciate your special kindness.

Ron and I hope that you and Denis had
a memorable Christmas and we wish you
every happiness and continuing success
in the new year.

Sincerely,
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The Right Honorable
Margaret Thatcher, M.P.
Prime Minister
London


